
 
 
 
 

Please plan to attend: 

EMS System Evaluation Study  

Stakeholder Meeting 

 
The Riverside County EMS Agency invites you to join us at one of the stakeholder meetings 
listed below to learn about and provide input regarding the County's EMS system. This study will 
provide the EMS Agency with recommendations for improving the EMS system including the 
County’s master ambulance service agreement.  
 
A key component to this study is obtaining input from the EMS system stakeholders. These 
include representatives from: cities, ambulance providers, tribes, hospitals, education and 
training programs and institutions, skilled nursing facilities, law enforcement, mental health, 
emergency medical care committee members, firefighters, paramedics, emergency medical 
technicians, dispatchers, special districts, etc. 
 
The County hired The Abaris Group, an EMS consulting firm, to assist them with the study. All 
the meetings will cover the same material, thus stakeholders are encouraged to attend the one 
that best meets their needs. 
 
 

Tuesday, February 26th     Wednesday, February 27th 
 
10:30 – 12:30PM      10:30 – 12:30PM 

Riverside       Palm Desert 

Riverside Community Hospital     The Parkview Professional Building 

Auditorium       Conference Room 115 (1st Floor) 

4445 Magnolia Avenue     73-710 Fred Waring Drive 

 

Tuesday, February 26th     Wednesday, February 27th 
 
3:00 – 5:00PM       3:00 – 5:00PM 

Temecula       Banning 

City of Temecula Conference Center    Banning City Hall   

Conference Center      Council Chambers 

41000 Main St.  (entrance on Mercedes St.)   99 E Ramsey St 

 
 
Please contact Juliana Boyle of The Abaris Group with questions at jboyle@abarisgroup.com or 
888.EMS.0911. 


